Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014

-- Name --
Nikki Singh

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --

Dear Ontario Energy Board,

I would like to express my concerns on the increase of my electricity bill. As the economy is becoming more harder
for middle class income, to raise the prices on middle class with a two-house income will be significantly harder for
middle class. The company should be helping the people not causing more inefficient stress on the residents that
have no choice to use Oshawa PUC. As a resident, I have no choice but to Oshawa PUC as we can not stop around
for electricity. It’s more of a money grab for the company, while we empty our pockets to fill their pockets. This can
cause a lot of stress and financial burden on the middle class and the lower class, while the upper class could not
even bother.

I hope you take into consideration on how much this will affect the residents and their financial wellbeing.
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